5/8/23, 6:05 PM From:-

From:-

President of UPAA

Ar. Rajiv Dwivedi

118 / S-3, Maruti Plaza,
Sanjay Place, AGRA- 282002

Ph:- 0562 2525060, 2526060.
Mob. : 09412155476

Date- 27.12.2006

Dear Fellow Architect,

This is to inform you that our web — site of UPAA is in the process of up gradation. A yellow
strip is appearing on home page for the data base of the members.

A photograph in electronic form is mandatory to submit the form. Hence you are advised to
keep your photograph ready in electronic form (in JPG, JPEG, GIF, BMP format only) up to
One MB size and then click the yellow strip to compete the form.

You are also informed that all available Government orders, pertaining to the profession, have
been uploaded on the web — site and are available for your reference.

Your suggestions on web — site and invited.

Thanking You.

Your Sincerely.

President
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